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The WRVDA is monitoring the COVID19 situation’s effect on all of the 
businesses we represent.  Amy Bliss is on a conference call with the 
Governor’s office daily at 2:30.  While each individual business has many 
decisions to make, we hope the attached resources will assist you in 
making those decisions.  Attached is Governor Evers order from 
yesterday.  Please read it and see how it affects your dealership. [EDIT: 
Please CLICK HERE to view order.] 
  
Also linked here https://dwd.wisconsin.gov/covid19/public/ui.htm is 
guidance from the Dept. of Workforce Development that you may want to 
review. Another emergency order is expected to be issued today so check 
this website again after this happens. 
According to the Wisconsin Elections Commission, Wisconsin citizens are 
taking concerns about Covid-19 seriously.  As of this morning, more than 
173,000 absentee applications have been received by Wisconsin municipal 
clerks. WEC says, “That exceeds total requests for three of the last four 
Spring Elections.”  Go to myvote.wi.gov for more information and deadlines 
for absentee ballots. 
Our office is being staffed everyday by one employee and the balance of 
the staff is working from home.  We are rotating employees to keep the 
office open and to provide our members with consistent service.  If you 
have any information you need, we are 100% here to help you. 
  
Stay well! 
 

Angie Diedrich 

Executive Director - WI RV Dealers Alliance 
Finance Director – WI Housing Alliance 
258 Corporate Dr, Suite 200C 
Madison, WI  53714 | 608.255.3131 
angie@housingalliance.us 
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